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IN THIS ISSUE... 

MEETING INFORMATION 

ASHRAE 
American Society of Heating, Refrigeration, and Air-Conditioning Engineers 

Date:                      

Location:                                                               

 

                   

Social Hour:                        

Dinner and Program:  

Cost: 

March 18, 2014 

Coco Palm 

Pomona, CA 

 

6:00-7:00 

7:00 

$40 

NOTE:  Statements made in this publication are not the expressions of the Society or of 

the Tri-County chapter but may not be reproduced without special permission of the   

Tri-County chapter. 

CCOMINGOMING  SSOONOON......  
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Tri-County ASHRAE Is  

Hitting the Links! 

Tri-Countyõs annual golf    
tournament is going to be held 
at Eagle Glen Golf Club in 
Corona, CA on May 1, 2014.  
Look for more information in a 
later communication, but pen 
us into your calendars today! 

SUPER HEATSUPER HEAT  

Tri-County 

We look forward to seeing you again 

at our next meeting.  Coco Palm      

Restaurant is located on Restaurant 

Drive off of Fairplex Drive, just north 

of the 10 Freeway. Please e-mail Adam 

at adam.stadnik@gmail.com to reserve 

your spot for the upcoming  meeting.  

 

Coco Palm Restaurant 

1600 Fairplex Drive 

Pomona, CA 91768 



 

PLEASE SUPPORT OUR 

B U S I N E S S  C A R D            

ADVERTISERS LOCATED 

HERE AND ELSEWHERE IN 

THIS PUBLICATIONé 

 

MAKE AN INVESTMENT 

IN OUR   INDUSTRYõS   

FUTURE! 

 

If you would like to place a 

business card ad in Super 

Heat for the 2013-2014  

Tri-County ASHRAE season, 

please  contact Adam 

Stadnik via e-mail até 

adam.stadnik@gmail.com 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR 

SUPPORT!!! 
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Looking for a unique marketing opportunity?  Have 

we got a deal for you!  For only $50 (thatõs right 

$50!) you and many more can see your business 

card appear on THIS PAGE of  THIS PUBLICATION 

for the 2013-2014 Tri-County ASHRAE season!   

 

Now that youõre interested, send a *.jpg version of 

your business card to Adam Stadnik at 

adam.stadnik@gmail.com while sending a check 

for $50 made out to Tri-County ASHRAE to Adam.  

Adam will let you know where to send the check 

when you send your business card file to him at his 

e-mail address.   

LLOCALOCAL  BBUSINESSESUSINESSES  

 TCSH Editor 
ADAMSTADNIK 



 

MMEETINGEETING  PPREVIEWREVIEW  
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Commercial and Residential Solar Thermal System              

Considerations 

 

Whatõs On Tap... 
Youõre not going to want to miss our March meeting! Solar thermal 
energy continues to be a growing market. As advances are made 
in solar thermal equipment, efficiencies of solar thermal systems 
are increased. Our March meeting presentation is designed to 
provide an overview of solar thermal energy and its applications 
in the commercial and residential sectors. Solar thermal systems 
will be explained from a technical perspective while tips for   
overcoming project hurdles and client concerns will also be        
addressed. System sizing and design considerations will be      
covered as well as an explanation of equipment options and their 
unique features.  
 
Whoõs Presenting... 
Jim Backman is the President of Adroit Solar, a full service         
renewable energy technology and energy efficient technology   
design and installation contractor. Jimõs colleagues William Chen, 
Vice President of Engineering, and Rick Valles Key, Vice President 
of Sales and Marketing will present alongside Jim. Together they 
will combine their diverse skills and knowledge of solar thermal 
systems to provide a well-versed discussion of solar thermal      
energy from different perspectives. 
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PPRICELESSRICELESS  PPICSICS  

In February, Tri-County welcomed distinguished lecturer, Alan Niles who presented on 
design and economic  considerations for ground-source heat pump technology.  It was a 
great presentation that we will be posting to our Facebook page soon.  Visit and òlikeó 
us!  We were also visited by members of the San Diego Chapter, including Region Xõs  
Resource Promotion Regional Vice Chair. It was another great night of learning and    
networking! 
 
Photos courtesy of Jim Toda. 


